

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

19th June 2018



Dear Parents / Carers,

As we move towards the final stages of our preparations for our Junior production of 'Mulan' we would like to confirm the evening performance arrangements with you.

We would ask that your child arrives at school for 5.15pm on Thursday and Friday evening to allow for costume changes, make up and sound checks. Children will also need to bring a water bottle with them. Each evening performance will commence at 6.30pm and the doors open from 6pm.

Performance length is around 1hr 10mins, so parents should collect their children at approximately 8pm from the Nursery entrance doors.

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher





